October I ATTEND

Fall Into-Great

Date: October 11, 2024

Dear Parents,

Wednesday, 10/23/24 is the 50 day of school! We will be celebrating
that day with activities around the number 50! We thought we would
celebrate that day with our students wearing the style of the 50's! For
example, a poodle skirt, sneakers with socks, hair in ponytail with scarf in
it or hair slicked back (like styles in the movie “Grease”).

who have come to school for 50 days will also receive a reward and a

special certificate!

Thank you for all your support and for bringing your children to school

each and every day and on time!

Sincerely,
M SML

\ Pupil Servites and Attendance Counselor




